Dear Sir/Madam,

I want to note my disappointment of the continued development around Bicester, especially Gavray Meadows and the East side of the town.  I do not agree with Cherwell District Council continuing to decimate our beautiful countryside in the name of progress.

Best wishes,

Richard Laurie

9 Robins Way

Bicester

